
Autumn 2013 

The early days 

As we say goodbye to 

Year 6, we will also be 

waving off a small but 

determined group of 

parents who have put 

a lot of their own time 

and effort into our 

beautiful nature area.  

David Fanaroff has played a key role in this group and has been             

responsible for organising working parties, developing different 

habitat areas and maintaining resources. His knowledge, passion 

and vision has been instrumental in creating such a special place 

for Westbrook pupils (and many animals and birds!).   

Outdoor learning week Spring 2014 

As a school, we are extremely lucky to have such a fantastic                   

resource for our children to enjoy and to support many areas of the 

curriculum.  

A special thank you 



We would like to say a huge thank you 

to David, and all the other Year 6            

parents in the wildlife area group for all 

their hard work over the years. It really 

does mean a lot to us all and we are  

extremely grateful. Thank you from all 

the staff and children at Westbrook 

Lane. 

https://www.nationalforest.org/  

In appreciation of all the hard work maintaining 

our outdoor learning environment, the staff have 

contributed something back to the environment. 

We have made a donation to The National Forest 

organisation to have some oak trees planted. More 

details to follow in the autumn term. Have a great 

summer—and enjoy the great outdoors everyone! 

Outdoor learning July 2019 

As a school, we are extremely lucky to 

have such a fantastic resource for our 

children to enjoy and to support many 

areas of the curriculum.  
Tree planting December 2019 

https://www.nationalforest.org/

